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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
ATTN: Allyn M. Davis, Director

Hazardous Waste Management Division (6M)
1445 Ross Avenue, Suite 1200
Dallas, Texas 75202-2733

Dear Mr. Davis:

We recently received your letter dated August 9, 1990, addressed to
Mr. Dale Smith. Hr. Smith has retired from our agency.

Please address future correspondence to:

Ramon E. Hall, Director
Uranium Recovery Field Office
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
".0. Box 25325

Denver, Colorade 80225

We appreciate your review of Source Material License SUA-1475, Amendment No.
for the United Nuclear Corporation site.

Please feel free to call me at FTS 776-2805, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Origir®’ ¢
o r HALL

Ramon E. Hall
Director

" D:URFO:RIV
EHawkins REHall/lv
08(4 /90 08//4/90




bee:
Docket File 40-8907
POR/DCS

URFO r/f
ABBeach, RIV
LLO Branch, LLwM
REHal)

EHawkins

RCPD, NM



